
From: Sarah Stokely
To: Talley, Sandra; White, Duncan
Cc: Charlene Vaughn; Reid Nelson; Garrie Killsahundred
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC Agreement State Program and WY Application: THPO Questions
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 11:54:28 AM

Sandra,
 
The email Mr. Kills A Hundred shared with us covered a number of issues, some unrelated to NRC.
The portion of his email pertinent to NRC includes the following concern:
 
Last week I sat in on a teleconference about the Strata Ross ISR project in Wyoming.   One concern
that was mentioned in the meeting was that Wyoming was going to be an agreement state soon. I
have talked with other tribal reps and thpos about this and their position is to strongly fight the
agreement state concept because of the government to government agreement.   Even though I
agree with this completely , I would like to have a plan “b” in the works.   This is why I am writing to
you.  There was a ACHP rep that was either there at the meeting , or on-line , or on the telephone
listening in and I didn’t get to be there at the introductions or I didn’t hear their name ….anyway , I
missed it.  I will ask the facilitator for a list of people participating , however , if you know of the
person that participated could you please give me their contact info. 
 
You might direct further questions directly to Mr. Kills A Hundred.
 
Sarah
 
 
 

From: Talley, Sandra [mailto:Sandra.Talley@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 7:33 AM
To: Sarah Stokely; White, Duncan
Cc: Charlene Vaughn; Reid Nelson; Garrie Killsahundred
Subject: RE: NRC Agreement State Program and WY Application: THPO Questions
 
Sarah:
 
Where is the email?
 
Sandra T. Talley
Senior Liaison Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  And Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T8D36
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
(301) 415-8059 (office)
 
From: Sarah Stokely [mailto:sstokely@achp.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 10:09 AM
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To: Talley, Sandra <Sandra.Talley@nrc.gov>; White, Duncan <Duncan.White@nrc.gov>
Cc: Charlene Vaughn <cvaughn@achp.gov>; Reid Nelson <rnelson@achp.gov>; Garrie Killsahundred
<garrie.killsahundred@fsst.org>
Subject: [External_Sender] NRC Agreement State Program and WY Application: THPO Questions
 
Dear Ms. Sandra Talley and Mr. Duncan White,
 
The Advisory Council on Historic Preservation (ACHP) received an email from Mr. Garrie Kills A
Hundred, the Tribal Historic Preservation Officer (THPO) at the Flandreau Santee Sioux Tribe, on
Friday May 12, 2017. In this email, Mr. Kills A Hundred is requesting additional information about the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) Agreement State Program and Wyoming’s application
to join this program, including how historic preservation reviews will be carried out in the future.
 
As you know, it was the ACHP’s advisory opinion that the NRC’s Agreement State Program may
constitute a federal undertaking subject to Section 106 review at the time it was delegated to the
State. Given NRC’s determination that this action did not meet the definition of an undertaking and
that no Section 106 reviews would be carried out for actions related to this delegation, we ask that
the NRC respond directly to Mr. Kills A Hundred’s email and questions about the Agreement State
Program and Wyoming’s application to join this program. Additionally, the ACHP also urges you to
ensure that the NRC address this specific topic about the applicability of the Section 106 review
process to the Agreement State Program during the upcoming NRC’s webinar on the Wyoming
Agreement State Application on May 31, 2017.
 
We think this level of information is relevant to the tribal outreach being conducted for this
Wyoming Agreement State Application and anticipate that tribes will benefit from this information. 
 
If you have any questions or require our further assistance, please contact me at 202-517-0224 or
via e-mail at sstokely@achp.gov. We appreciate your assistance in this matter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Sarah Stokely
 
 
Sarah C. Stokely
Program Analyst
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation
Telephone: 202-517-0224
Fax: 202-517-6381
Email: sstokely@achp.gov
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